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BY EMAIL 

December 12, 2024 

Dan Molon  
Vice President, Finance & CFO  
GrandBridge Energy Inc.  
39 Glebe Street, PO Box 1060 
Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6 
regulatoryaffairs@grandbridgeenergy.com 

Dear Dan Molon: 

Re: EB-2024-0025 - GrandBridge Energy Inc. - Application for 2025 Rates  

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) provided a draft Decision and Rate Order and a draft 
Tariff of Rates and Charges in relation to the above-noted proceeding on November 29, 
2024. On December 3, 2024, in its comments on the drafts, GrandBridge Energy Inc. 
(GrandBridge Energy) noted that in the draft Decision and Rate Order, GrandBridge 
Energy is referred to as “GrandBridge” and requested it be changed to either 
“GrandBridge Energy” or “GBE”.  

The final Decision and Rate Order has been revised to change references of 
“GrandBridge” to “GrandBridge Energy”.  

The OEB has now issued a final Decision and Rate Order, together with a final Tariff of 
Rates and Charges. Copies of these documents are enclosed with this letter.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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